
 

 
Principal’s Newsletter 11th July  2025 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Parents/Carers Invitations – Please come and join us for: 
 
Summer Fair – Tuesday 15th July 1.30 – 2.50pm 
50 pence entry fee 
Join us for lots of fun! 
Bouncy castle/raffle prizes/stalls/penalty shoot outs/giant slide/Fire service/chocolate 
tombola/cake stall and many more. 
 
Year 6 End of Year Production – The Wizard of Oz 
 
Wednesday 16th July 1.30pm 
 
Sports Day  
 
A huge thank you to all our families who joined us for Sports Day.  This was one of the best we 
have had!  The children really enjoyed all the events and cheered on each other. 
We will be sharing the achievements of this in assembly next week.   
Thank you to Mr Clarke and the team for organising the event. 
 
Science share  
 
Thank you also to all our families who came to participate in our school’s Science Share.  Thank 
you to Miss Bradley for organising the event which provides children with the opportunity to 
develop their curiosity, scientific questioning and a wide range of skills associated with working 
scientifically. 
 
Year 6 SAT results 
 
We are so very proud of our year 6 children for what they have achieved 
individually in their SAT tests.  We must never forget that the test is no measure 
of the wider achievements they have demonstrated not only this year but 
throughout their time at Alexandra Park Junior School. 
Well done to each and every one of you! 
 
 
School Reports 

Families will receive a school report today on their child’s progress and 
achievements throughout the year.  This will be sent to families via Class Dojo.  
If any parent/carer would like a paper copy, then please do ask in the school 
office. 

Well done to all our children for all their achievements this year. 

 



 

 

Change in holiday pattern 25/26 

This information was shared on Class Dojo this week.  Please note the change in holiday pattern 
for the next academic year. (This is highlighted in red)  

https://alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/APJS-School-hols-2025-
26.pdf 

Summer Camps  

We have some great camps of offer this Summer. Please see attached flyers for our Sport, 
Swimming and Gymnastics Camps, including Free HAF places on all camps.  

Bookings can be made at Summer Holiday Camp 2025 | Oldham Active 

Places are filling fast, so don’t wait to book!  

We look forward to seeing you over the holidays.  

The Oldham Active Coaching Team 

Transition Day - New Year 2 Intake  

It was lovely to welcome our new intake of children and families last week for transition day. 
Please find attached a link for the welcome slides that were presented in the meeting in the 
hall. 

We look forward to welcoming our new children and families back in September. 

https://alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Welcome-to-our-School-
Community.pdf 

 

Let’s get reading - BOOM Reader  

 
“If you are going to get anywhere in life you have to read a lot of books.”  - Roald Dahl 
 
Well done to all the children and families who have logged onto Boom reader. We are pleased 
to announce the most home reading logs recorded on Boom reader this week. 
 

Position Name Reads at home 
First Place Alyssa Islam Class 1 15 parent reads  

Second Place Aryaan Ahmed Class 5 10 parent reads  
Third Place Abdullah Muhammad Class 

2 
8 parent reads  

 

https://alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/APJS-School-hols-2025-26.pdf
https://alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/APJS-School-hols-2025-26.pdf
https://oclactive.co.uk/activities/half-term-sports-camp/
https://alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Welcome-to-our-School-Community.pdf
https://alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Welcome-to-our-School-Community.pdf


 

 

Spelling Shed Winners 

 

 

TT Rockstars – CELEBRATIONS!  

The most accurate Class Class 3 
The most active Class  Class 1 
The most improved speed  Torab Ahmed Class 5  
The most active player  Wahaaj Iqbal Class 6  

 
 
Word Aware  
 
This week’s word is  ‘ominous.’  

Please encourage your child to use this word when out and about. 

 
 

 
 

REMINDER  - We close for the school holidays on  
Friday 18th July 2025  

 
Please collect your child from their classroom from 1.10pm 

 
ALL children are to be collected by an adult 

 










	Newsletter 11.07.25
	Football Camp
	Gymnastics Camp
	Sports Camp
	Swim Camp

